
Dear Productivity Commission, 

Retired GMH and componets supplier Production Engineer 

Five members of our family were employed by the automotive industry. Four of these 
workers have been casually working in areas other than manufacturing. 

Loss of technical skills, apprenticeships and cadet training. Increased unemployment of 
between 2% and 3%. White goods and auto manufacturing will never return, even with a 
lower dollar. Defence and security of supply will be placed at risk. 

Our children and grandchildren will suffer from high unemployment for decades because of 
the short sighted policy being pushed by the LNP. We did not vote for this! Use the mining 
tax to subsidize all manufacturing. 

Kind Regards, 
Cosmo Amato 
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